
 
NGES “Know Your School Night” Schedule 

September 18, 2025 
(see canva flyer in GREEN folder) 

  
 
Dear Parents/Guardians:  
 
We are excited to welcome you on Thursday, September 18th, for Know Your School Night!  
Please note the schedule for the evening as listed below!  
 

 Preschool:   Preschool Parents will begin by meeting Mrs. Dumas, Ms. Buckley, and Mrs. 
Williams at 5:00 to learn more about our amazing Preschool Program in the classrooms! At 

5:30 pm, Ms. Flynn will meet with all PreK parents in the rotunda (PreK Wing) to share about 
our school. This event is for Parents Only. 

 
Kindergarten: Parents and their Kindergarten student(s) are invited to join us in the cafeteria 
at 5:00 PM for a brief welcome from Ms. Flynn and the PTG.  Then, you will transition to the 

classroom to learn more from the teacher and your child about all that is going on in 
Kindergarten. 

 
Grade 1: Parents and their 1st-grade student(s) are invited to join us in the cafeteria at 5:00 
PM for a brief welcome from me and the PTG.  Then, you will transition to the classroom to 

learn more from the teacher and your child about all that is going on in the 1st Grade. 
 

Kindergarten and Grade 1 Parents: While we have shifted our KYSN to include our students, 
we respectfully ask that only the child who is a student here at NGES attend with you.  This 
shift has been made to allow your child to have the opportunity to take you on a tour of their 
classroom, explain to you expectations and routines, as well as share an overview of what to 

look forward to this school year.  While we love the siblings of our students, this event is 
geared towards our students, and so we ask that only the student(s) attending Kindy/1st at 

NGES join you. Thank you in advance for your support 

 
 
If you have children in multiple grades, please feel free to tailor your visit to meet your needs.  

 
 

We look forward to welcoming back familiar faces as well as meeting new families! 


